Lucy Wyn-Griffiths

From: Peter and Sandy Quinn

Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2020 12:27 PM
To: corporate

Subject: Nita Lake project

Greetings council members,
| am writing today to voice my concern and opposition to the proposed housing development at 5298 Alta Lake Road,

on the west side of Nita Lake. Why has it even gotten this far when it does not comply with the Whistler OCP, will create
more traffic on an already-taxed road system and does very little to address the employee housing it was supposed to,
in favour of more money in the pockets of the developers at the expense of the community’s green space? | am opposed
to this project going forward. Sincerely Peter Quinn

2309 Boulder Ridge

Whistler, B.C.



